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MOTHER'S DAY TEA A BIG THANKS

YOU TO OUR
MOMS WHO
HELPED WITH
OUR HOT LUNCH
ON APRIL 20TH!

Friday, May 12th
11:00am
\" TMS Mothers are invited to our
"‘ Mother's Day Tea. It will take
place at the school.

UPCOMING IN MAY

e Grade 6 and 9 students have PAT exams starting in May and continuing
in June

e Chariot Race Day on May 3rd. We will be racing the chariots between
12:20 and 1:00. Parents are welcome to watch if they would like to.

e Gradis coming up for our Grade 12 students on June 2nd. All TMS
families are invited to the Ceremony. This celebration takes place at
7:00pm in the WR Myers gym
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